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STATEMENT CONCERNING PROPOSED CHANNEL 

 

 

 Kailua Television, LLC (“KTVLLC”), hereby notifies the Commission that, while the 

instant application as initially filed on July 12, 2017, specifies use of Channel 25 (as directed by 

the Commission), KTVLLC intends in the near future to submit an application proposing use of 

Channel 29 in lieu of Channel 25. The possible substitution of Channel 29 for Channel 25 has 

been informally discussed with the Commission’s staff, and KTVLLC understands that the 

specification of Channel 25 in the instant application will not prejudice its ability to successfully 

prosecute a subsequent application proposing Channel 29. 


